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RE: 30-Day Follow-Up Notification from February 9, 2021 Pipeline Leak at Richmond
Long Wharf

INCIDENT DATE: February 9, 2021
INCIDENT TIME: 14:36
FACILITY: Chevron Richmond Refinery

PERSON TO CONTACT FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION:
Patricia Roberts  Phone number; 510 242-3887

Dear Mr. Kaufmann,

In accordance with the Contra Costa County Health Services (CCCHS) Department Hazardous
Materials Incident Notification Policy, Chevron Products Company, a division of Chevron
U.S.A. Inc. (“Chevron”) is providing an update to the 30 day report for the pipeline leak at
Richmond Long Wharf that occurred on February 9, 2021. Per Section IX of the Hazardous
Materials Incident Notification Policy, if our investigation results are incomplete, we may send
an interim report.

PROVIDE ANY ADDITIONAL INFORMATION THAT WAS NOT INCLUDED IN THE
72-HOUR REPORT WHEN THE 72-HOUR REPORT WAS SUBMITTED, INCLUDING
MATERIAL RELEASED AND ESTIMATED OR KNOWN QUANTITIES,
COMMUNITY IMPACT, INJURIES, ETC:

Based on currently available information, Chevron revised its spill volume estimate from 500-
750 gallons to 536-757 gallons. According to Unified Command (UC), no reports of impacted
wildlife were made to the Oiled Wildlife Care Network hotline, and no impacts to wildlife were
observed by response personnel during the duration of the response. The California Office of
Environmental Health Hazard Assessment also determined that no fishery closures were
warranted. On February 23, 2021, after no sheen was observed over a four-day monitoring
period, the UC determined that clean-up endpoints had been achieved. This determination
marked the conclusion of the response efforts.
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Incident Investigation results
Is the investigation complete at this time? No

If the answer is no, when do you expect completion of the investigation? A root cause
investigation is currently underway to determine the cause of the Richmond Wharf Pipeline leak,
and it remains unclear when it will be completed. We do not have final root causes at this time.

If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact me at 510-890-5677.
Patricia Roberts,
Attachment: 72-Hour Report

cc: Linsi Crain
ChoNai Cheung



